JYRKI KATAINEN

VICE-PRESIDENT OF THE EUROPEAN COMMISSION

RUE DE LA LOI, 200 B-1049 BRUSSELS TEL. (+32-2) 295.55.99

Brussels, 1-10 2014 Ares (2014) 3240868

Dear Mr. Dinkov,

Thank you for your letter. I share many of your concerns.

The international situation at the time being is dominated by many uncertainties. It is therefore very important that we make effort to promote and strengthen equality and common rights throughout and all fields of policies in national level and in the whole European Union.

Unfortunately we have no change to arrange a meeting between us but I will do my effort for furthering these common goals also in my new position.

Yours sincerely,

Rostislav Dinkov PL 73, 00101 Helsinki

Email: rostislavdinkov@gmail.com